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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/08/2022  15:47:582022/2506/P OBJ R. Sachar The addition of windows to the garage doors (presumably to turn the garage into a room) is not in keeping with 

the context of the surrounding buildings and will look completely out of place and very different to the houses 

next door. All owners of flats and houses in the estate are required to maintain the facades of their properties 

to be consistent with the original design and with the surrounding buildings. No other owners of properties in 

the estate are permitted to add, remove or change the design of their windows, so the same rules should 

apply to all.
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